

Charter Township of Washington Supervisor's Office

COUNTY OF MACOMB STATE OF MICHIGAN

August 22, 2023

Dear Residents:



Department of Roads

Lane Closure Advisory



NB (Northbound)

SB (Southbound)



MOUND ROAD PROJECT COMPLETE MA



As you have seen, the milling, base repair, and asphalt overlay work on Mound Road is completed from 26-28 Mile. I am proud to have worked with the county on this project to ensure our roads are at the top of the county's list for repair and resurfacing and Mound Road was long overdue and neglected. The county still has some clean-up work and landscaping punch list items to correct and repair over the next few weeks, please feel free to reach out to me if anything is not corrected by the end of this month. We are working daily to ensure the county finishes this project correctly.

Since being elected in 2020, I have been working with Macomb County Road Commission to improve, replace, and fix our roads in our township. I am proud to report we have done resurfacing of portions of 26 Mile, 27 Mile, 29 Mile, and West Road since being elected.

This year we also have (3) other projects I got approved from the Macomb County Road Commission: This project, along with the reconstruction of the intersection of Campground/Van Dyke (which includes a new culvert to prevent any flooding, new resurfacing of Campground Road, and a round-a-bout and new safer crossings to the Macomb Orchard Trail. We will be paving 30 Mile Road (Mound to Kildare).

I will continue to work with the Road Commission on other intersections and roads to keep our township roads safe and smooth. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me anytime.

Thank you for the continued support!

Sebastian "Sam" Previti

Charter Township of Washington Supervisor

previtis@washingtontwpmi.org

(586) 651-2656 cell/text

57900 Van Dyke • Washington • Michigan • 48094 • (586) 786-0010